
I am writing to object to the proposed changes on the following grounds; the points are not set 
out in order of importance: 
 
1. The developments will accelerate a change in the nature of the area from a rural village to 
a semi-suburban residential development 
 
2. The basic services e.g.sewerage and schools may not be able to cope with the increased 
demand 
 
3. Creating access and egress points may create some potential accident black spots on what 
are already narrow and congested village roads 
 
4. Priority should be given to developments which are close to potential employment 
opportunities 
 
5. Priority should be given to using brownfield sites first  
 
6. Noise pollution should be taken into account 
 
7. If the plans are fully implemented is it possible that there will be too many houses? 
 
8. Non green belt areas should be given priority consideration 
 
9. Public transport may not provide the necessary support for people in employment - 
particularly shift workers. 
 
From: 
David Stanford  
15 Wootton Village 
Boars Hill 
OX1 5JL 
 


